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Saskatoon Public Schools lowering flags in honour of National Day for 
Truth and Reconciliation 
 
For immediate release: September 29, 2025 – 9:00 a.m. 

Saskatoon Public Schools (SPS) will be lowering its flags in honour of the National Day for 
Truth and Reconciliation. The flags will be lowered to half-mast on Monday afternoon (Sept. 
29) and remain lowered until Wednesday morning (Oct. 1).  

SPS students and staff have been invited to wear orange shirts to school/work today in 
recognition of National Day for Truth and Reconciliation and Orange Shirt Day. All our 
schools will be closed on Sept. 30 so that staff, students, and families may attend 
reconciliation events in the city.  
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